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Dear Parents/ carers,  

Dining Services 
 

We are delighted to announce that from April we will be partnering with catering specialists 
Harrison’s to prepare and deliver the meals to Brookburn Primary School. We have carefully 
chosen to work with Harrison catering services as their vision is to encourage children to explore 
new tastes and make healthier food choices through their formative years, which will positively 
influence them throughout their life. Many of you have provided us with feedback regarding the 

school lunches and thank you for taking the time to do this as this has supported us in our decision-making 
process.  

Founded in 1994, they are an award-winning company with an approach, wherever possible, to use quality, 
sustainably sourced, seasonal fresh food, including ingredients such as British free-range eggs and British-
sourced fresh meat and poultry. 

Harrison staff play an integral part in the success of their catering service, with learning and  
development high on their agenda. Training undertaken by the on-site catering team includes 
how to prepare and serve healthier food to children through their bespoke Eat Well Live Well© 
training programme.  

What’s on the menu 
The menus Harrisons create will be bespoke for our school and based on age appropriate dishes with local tastes 
and preferences in mind.  

During Summer 1, Harrisons will be appointing a new catering manager, will consult with pupils via year based 
focus groups and provide taster dishes for new menu ideas prior to launching the new menu in Summer 2. The 
menu will change with the seasons.  

Allergen Information 
Harrison recognises that some children may have an allergic reaction or intolerance to one or more commonly 
eaten foods and, therefore, has robust processes to assist the school in managing allergens.  

Learn more 
For more in-depth knowledge about Harrison Catering or recipe inspiration and a selection of how-to videos, 
please visit www.harrisoncatering.co.uk 

What next?  
Arrangements for choosing lunches will remain the same for now and we will be in touch as soon as we have 
more information to share with you.  

Kind regards,  

Jen Holden  
Head of School 
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